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Reading Corps Move

Last month we highlighted some special
readers who graduated from our 'Read Right'
program. This month we would like to share
appreciation for our Reading Corps program.
These students master their letter names,
sounds, and phonics skills and then move on
to additional fluency and comprehension
work in the read right program if still needed.
Lori and Kate, our wonderful tutors work
tirelessly with their students and we have
seen great improvement!

Thank you to them for their hard work in moving locations this past school break into
their new tutoring space off the library.

Secretary Appreciation
This Christmas season | want to extend publicly in this

report my appreciation to Miss Tara and Miss Kaija in our
w] office. Their tireless work during the holiday season helps
o =l our school run smoothly and they are so appreciated. From
b ,ﬁfﬂfﬁ@ reception, communication, attendance, event coordination of
our concerts and other events, helping students that need a
break, or picked up when sick or an 'owie'......you make
things run and | thank you from the
bottom of my heart. An additional
item that is appreciated by all are
the annual Christmas Gift help we
organize helping on average 100
families yearly. Finally, thank you for
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training as well as rostering and setting up our bus software interface with Safeway for
our district.

Ticket to Ride?
Get your ticket and hop aboard! This year we will be watching the Polar Express as an
end of year reward for the kids. Ornament decorating and a pajama day will round out
the celebration. Also on this special day, swing in for our littlest learners 4K Christmas
Concert, and to see a special someone visit..we hear he wears Luck colors, but we are
very excited to see him nonetheless!






